
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION 
 
 
Due to anticipated weather conditions, the February 5, 2014 Regular Meeting of the Wallingford 
Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission (IWWC), which was to be held in the Robert 
Early Auditorium, 2nd Floor, Town Hall, 45 So. Main Street, Wallingford, at 7:00 p.m., has been 
cancelled.  The Meeting may be rescheduled. 
 
 


